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At its meeting on 10th December, 2018, Members of the Fire Authority considered  
and approved a supplementary report (IRMP Response Review Consultation Period) 
following requests  made by members of the public and FBU representatives to extend 
the duration of the IRMP response review consultation period by two weeks, until 28th  
January 2019 (min.no.44/2018).  
 
The report outlining the results of the consultation is to be printed and circulated 
separately. The delay in circulating this report is to ensure a robust review and 
analysis of the consultation feedback, for consideration by the Authority.  
 
 


